
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THIS & THAT 

     The June/July “Who Am I?” was 
Robbie Benson #279    

 

If you would like to be featured as our Who 
Am I? in a future issue of Foxtales, please 
send your picture and a brief bio to me at 

editor4foxtales@hotmail.com.  
 

Thank you, Carolee  

Do you like watching  
“Diners, Drive Ins & Dives” on TV? 

 

If so, next time you go on vacation, check 
the internet to see if there are any DDDs on 
the way to or near where you will be 
staying, and drop in to sample the food.  
Who knows, you may even bump into Guy! 

Suffolk Theater Group Discounts 
 

Save 10% on tickets to the Suffolk 
Theater on groups of 15 or more. 

 
Call the Box Office at 631-727-4343 

(ask for Susan Hacket) 

Anyone interested in playing Dominoes, 
in particular Mexican Train, 

please contact: 
Eleanor Forte, (#237) at 734-7640. 

 
(This activity will begin in September) 

Don’t forget! 
 

Foxwood Village’s Annual Yard Sale 
Saturday, September 21st 

 

Ellen & Eugene Rausch (#78) bdsmretired@gmail.com 

 

Quirky Phrase   
“Chairman of the Board” 

In the late 1700’s many houses consisted 

of a large room with only one chair. 

Commonly, a long wide board was folded 

down from the wall and used for dining. 

The head of the household or an 

important guest always sat in a chair at 

the head of this board. To sit in the chair 

meant you were important and in charge 

and this position was called “chair man”. 

Today, we use the expression “Chairman” 

or “Chairman of the Board”. 
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